
All Local Businesses:

We want to thank everyone for making last year’s “Christmas in South Range” such a success. There

were a little fewer than 200 children that attended our celebration. The kids had a great time and are

eagerly awaiting this year’s celebration.

Santa will be returning along with the children’s toy raffle, free hot dogs, hot chocolate, cookie

decorating and more! It will be held on Saturday December 14, 2024 at the South Range Community

Building from 1-3pm.

Also, we would greatly appreciate you taking the time to hang any lights and decorations you may have

in front of your business or windows for the festivities!

We would like to continue this tradition with the help of everyone. We are looking to collect any

monetary donations, prizes for the children’s toy raffle, along with supplies for the cookie decorating. If

you, or if you know any family or friends that would like to join us in making this year another success,

please contact one of your local firemen and let them know how you would like to contribute. Also, you

can drop off at the village clerk’s office Monday through Thursday 8am-4pm, or use the drop box

anytime and label it Christmas in South Range.

Again, we Thank You for your generosity and we hope to see you there!

Sincerely,

Michael Balma
Fire Chief, South Range Volunteer Fire Department


